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Sponsored Bounce 

Bridstow pupils will be embarking upon a 

vivacious money spinner later this month. In 

your child’s book bag, you will find a sponsor 

form for our bunny bounce, which will take 

place on Tuesday 20th May. 

Family and friends are invited to 

sponsor the children’s efforts, in which they 

will burn off some of their boundless energy 

while also raising charity funds. 

The event has been supported by the 

local family firm, Megabounce. The 

community-minded business is kindly giving 

the school free use of the bouncy castle for 

the day and the PTFA is very grateful. 

Thank you for the support

Over the last couple of months, we have 

staged various events to boost the PTFA’s 

coffers. The Wonder Bars generated £380, 

which is a fantastic result; this was the first 

time the fundraiser was arranged, and the 

backing shown by the school community was 

very encouraging. The Smarties challenge was 

also well supported, but the final total is yet to 

be confirmed. 

PTFA Spending

The purpose of the PTFA is to earn money to 

help support opportunities, experiences and 

resources for our school students. Recently, 

we donated £200 for books for Key Stage 1 

and Key Stage 2 will also be receiving this 

same amount shortly. 

In addition, we awarded a £500 

donation to support Bridstow’s Forest School 

and Outdoor Learning Activities. 

Save the date

This year, our summer fair will be held on 

Saturday 21st June from 11am until 2pm. All are 

welcome to attend this  fun-filled event. 

There will be an assortment of stalls, games, 

entertainment and activities - including 

bouncy castles. Street food from Hanks will 

be on offer and the PTFA will lay on 

refreshments. 

There will also be a raffle and any 

donated prizes will be gratefully received.  

The more the merrier!

There’s always room for more members on 

the PTFA. If you would like to get involved, 

please get in touch or pop along to our next 

meeting, on Tuesday 20th May at 7pm. 




